
October 23, 2013 

Variance Application John Bergman 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR VARIANCE 

TOWN OF MILTON 

 

 

 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Town of 

Milton, Rock County, WI beginning at 6:00p.m. on Wednesday October 23, 2013 to consider the 

following change: 

Application of John Bergman, 3736 E Blackhawk Drive, Milton, for an addition on a pole barn of 28x9, 

which is larger than the ordinance allows. The parcel is 6-13-168.4; NW ¼, SW ¼, Section 21, of the Town 

of Milton. 

Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be  

given a chance to express their opinions at this time. The Milton Board of  

Adjustment will review this request and action to be taken. 

 

Dated this 3rd day of October, 2013 

 

Sandra Kunkel, Town Clerk 

 

 

Posted: October 7, 2013 

Published: October 10, 2013 


